Dear Symetrix Reps and Dealers:


At Symetrix, we pride ourselves in offering flexible and beneficial programs aimed at enhancing product value and the customer service experience of our customers.  You may recall that last year we instituted a Extended Warranty program that would enable a customer, by filling out a Product Registration either by mail or online, to extend the basic One Year Warranty on Symetrix products to a full five years. Our goal was to trade extended product warranty for valuable marketing information. As you might imagine implementing this program required significant administrative efforts on our part.

As established Symetrix dealers and reps you are aware that our products represent high value for the money, coupled with reliability statistics that are at the top of our industry. In an ongoing effort to maintain our status we are constantly monitoring the effectiveness of our programs. A multiplicity of factors, not the least of which was the extremely low customer participation in Product Registrations, have caused us to re-evaluate our Extended Warranty program.

 

As of August 15, 2001, Symetrix customers will no longer be able to register for four additional years of warranty coverage.  Our standard One Year Warranty will, of course, still apply. Symetrix will continue to honor the Extended Warranties of those customers who chose to register for this program prior to August 15th, 2001.  All products that ship from Lynnwood on or after August 15 will contain an updated Warranty and Service policy that reflect these changes. 

 

I’m sure that you can appreciate our efforts to keep our costs at reasonable levels to insure that we can continue to provide the high quality, highest value audio products available on the market today.  If you should have any questions or comments regarding this or any other Symetrix program or product, please feel free to contact us.
Sincerely,

Dane Butcher

President

Symetrix, Inc.

